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Dear Parents, Carers, 

 

 

Thank you for supporting us to raise 

money today for the NSPCC; the 

children looked wonderful this 

morning in their ‘number clothes’. 

Some outfits were extremely creative 

and all the creations encouraged us to 

talk and think about numbers. 
 

 

The results are as follows: 

Parent and Carer Questionnaire 
Thank you to all those parents who completed the 

questionnaire. It is very pleasing and uplifting to 

learn that all our children enjoy life and learning 

at St Michael’s. I am always very proud to show 

visitors around our school, and for them to witness 

at first hand the very positive attitudes to learning 

and the respect that pervades all areas of our 

community. 

 

Your responses will continue to inform our planning 

to ensure the best possible outcomes and well-being 

for all our children at St Michael’s.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Anderton – Headteacher 

 

 

Enquiry %Parents who 

strongly 

agree/agree 

%Parents who 

disagree/strongly 

disagree/don’t know 

My child likes school. 100%  

My child is making good progress. 93% 7% 

Teaching at St Michael’s is good. 98% 2% 

I am kept informed about my child’s progress. 86% 14% 

The school gives me information about events 94% 6% 

The school seeks the views of parents and takes account of their suggestions 

and concerns. 

86% 14% 

I feel comfortable approaching the school with a problem, concern or complaint. 94% 6% 

I find it easy to contact my child’s teacher. 87% 13% 

Staff expect my child to work hard and do his/her best. 98% 2% 

   

Most children behave well. 88% 12% 

The school provides appropriate homework. 93% 7% 

My child is not bullied at school. 93% 7% 

I believe the school’s Christian ethos contributes to my child’ well-being at 

school. 

75% 25% 

I feel welcome at the school and encouraged to take part in school activities, 

such as class assemblies and sport’s days. 

90% 10% 

Reception Parents- The arrangements for my child to settle into their new 

class was good.  

100%  

The school office is welcoming and helpful if I have a question or concern 93% 7% 
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Well done to Kingfisher Class 

For 99.4% attendance! 
 

The following children received certificates 

for being ‘Resilient’’ 

 

Year 6:     Lillie / Alfie 

Year 5:     Anaya / Molly 

Year 4:     Lucas / Meesha 

Year 3:     Oliver / Noah H 

Year 2:     Theo / Alfie 

Year 1:      Elizabeth / Jai 

Reception:   Tom S / Evie       

 

The Golden Tickets went to: 

Year 6:    Sophia / Oscor      

Year 5:    James / Matilda 

Year 4:    Cassidy / Henry 

Year 3:    Joseph / Lucie 

Year 2:    Maxim / Izzy 

Year 1:    Hannah /Luca 

Reception:  Jessica / Charlie 

 

HOUSE POINTS WINNER:           

Paddington Bear Award went to:  

Tommy (6) 

Sienna (5) 

Billy (6) 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Awards Year 1, Owl Class 

enjoying our new 

adventure play area 

in the playground. 

http://www.st-michaelsprimary.co.uk/website
https://www.facebook.com/St-Michaels-Primary-School-518111455210324/
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Year 5 Class 

Assembly this 

week was about 

‘Extreme Earth 

and Landscapes’ 
 

 

Ingredients to make an erupting 

volcano: 
 Newspaper 

 Masking tape  

 Film canisters 

 A piece of card 

 Paint (red, brown, black white, orange and 

green) 

 ModRoc 

 Water 

 Scissors 

 Bicarbonate of 

soda 

 Vinegar 

 Red food 

colouring 

 Washing up 

liquid 

 

 

 

Year 6 Class Assembly this week was about 

World War II 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We have a Happy School Bag collection on 

Thursday 8th March. This is a great 

opportunity to declutter and also make money 

for the school! Happy School Bag accepts 

reusable clean and dry clothes, reusable paired 

shoes and footwear, handbags, belts & 

accessories, soft toys and bed linen.  At a 

generous 65p a kilo 

this is a fantastic 

way to spring clean 

and help St 

Michael’s! Bags can 

be dropped off 

from Monday 

5th and stored in 

the PTA shed 

Today we celebrated Number Day and raised 

£150 for the NSPCC. 

 

On the last Mufti day (Christmas Jumper day) 

we raised £125 for Save the Children 

http://www.st-michaelsprimary.co.uk/website
https://www.facebook.com/St-Michaels-Primary-School-518111455210324/
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Important Dates to Remember 
FEBRUARY 

Weds 7th   Year 3 Class Assembly 

Fri 9th Year 2 Cake Sale 

End of Term 

Half Term -  Monday 12th – Friday 16th 

Mon 19th  First day of term 

Weds 28th    Year 4 Class Assembly - 9.05am 

MARCH 

Fri 2nd    Drama Graduation Years 2,3,4 at Royal Holloway 

Weds 7th   Class 2 Assembly at 9.05am 

Weds 14th     Class 1 Assembly at 9.05am 

Mon 19th    Parent Consultation 1.20pm – 4pm 

Mon 19th     Bikeability - Year 5 for the week 

Tues 20th   Parent Consultation 1.20pm – 5pm  

Weds 21st Reception Class Assembly -  9.10am 

Mon 26th Year 5 PGL information meeting – 2.30pm 

Weds 28th    9.30 Easter Service – St Michael’s Church 

Thurs 29th    End of Term – school finishes at 2pm   

Easter Holiday -  Friday 30th March to 13th April 

http://www.st-michaelsprimary.co.uk/website
https://www.facebook.com/St-Michaels-Primary-School-518111455210324/

